
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

Important Notices Welcome! 

 
• If your child has any injuries at home please tell 

us at drop off time. 

• Please ensure everything is named including 
water bottles.  

• All children need to have their wellies, Beechfield 
book bags and a bag with spare clothes. 
Remember to refill the bag with spare clothes if 
needed. 

• As of next week we will be sending home a link book 
with a library book, please DON’T put your child’s 
water bottle inside their book bag as library books get 
damaged when water bottles leak. 

 
• No jewellery to be worn in Apple Class for 

safety reasons. 
Nursery Team 
 

Welcome to Beechfield School! 
We hope your child has enjoyed 
their first weeks with us, we have 
certainly had lots of fun getting to 
know everyone. We are very 
proud of how they have settled 
and we are looking forward to a 
fun and exciting year ahead.  

     Sign of the Week  

      

               

 

    

   - Singing nursery rhymes.  
-Encourage your child to go to the toilet independently 
-Share the school menu and discuss lunch options with your child each 
morning. 

 
Tapestry (Online Learning Journey) 

 Please check your email and activate your     
Tapestry account. (Please check your junk email) 

 

 

 

      Song of the Week 
 
Twinkle Twinkle Little Star 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yCjJyiqpAuU 

 

   NURSERY NEWSLETTER 
 

APPLE CLASS 
MRS PAVLOVA, MRS WILLIAMS, MISS JANES 

 

 

 

Things to do at home and on the way to school Homework 
Please bring in 

your old learning 
journals from your 
previous setting to 

share with the 
class. 

Week Beginning 

18.09.23 

 

Next week we will work on our fine motor 
skills (cutting, pencil control, threading). 
Good fine motor skills are essential in 
order for us to be able to write and hold the 
pencil properly. 

Learning 

Tapestry 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yCjJyiqpAuU

